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Overview

General Governmental

4A, 4B, TIF
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Background
•Tarrant and Johnson County Appraisal Districts have modified their reappraisal plans and will no 
longer appraise property values annually

•In response, the City has revised the property value growth assumptions in the five-year forecast from 
a consistent 5.5% annually to an early projection that is subject to change based on protest:

• 2026: 2%

• 2027: 1%

• 2028: 4%

• 2029: 4%

• 2030: 2%

•This change has significantly impacted the City’s ability to fully fund the current Capital Improvement 
Plan (CIP) under the existing tax rate.

•There are additional projects across all funds needed that are not included in the proposal due to 
financial capacity limitations.

•Current CIP plans are as of February 2025
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General Government CIP Update 
FY25 – FY30
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Current CIP FY25-29 (General Government)
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Tax Implications 
Based on the most recent growth assumptions; the current FY 2025-2029 CIP for General 
Government would require a $0.547 increase to the existing tax rate to remain fully funded.

The next slides present a proposal to modify the CIP in order to align with the existing I&S tax 
rate of $0.1923
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Redlined CIP (General Government) 

*Proposing to fund Hulen with 4A Bonds, in lieu of GO and CO Bond funding.
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FY26-30 Proposed CIP (General Government) 
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4A / 4B / TIF
FY25 – FY30
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Current CIP FY 25-29 (4A)



Redline CIP FY 25-29 (4A)
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Proposed CIP FY 26-30 (4A)
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Current CIP FY 25-29 (4B)
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Redline CIP FY 25-29 (4B)
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Proposed CIP FY 25-29 (4B)
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Unchanged Proposed CIP FY 26-30 (TIF)



Committee 
Considerations

Governmental

Staff is seeking guidance on the future of the General Government CIP. 
Based on the information presented, would the committee prefer to:
• Proceed with the scaled down CIP, requiring no increase to the current tax 

rate;

• Maintain the existing CIP plan, which would require a $0.547 increase to the 
tax rate; or

• Explore a middle ground, balancing scope and financial impact?

4A
Staff is also seeking direction on the Hulen Street Widening project currently 
included in the 4A plan. Would the committee prefer to:

• Keep the full project in the 4A plan as currently proposed;

• Maintain design and right-of-way acquisition in 4A, and pursue grant 
opportunities for construction funding; or

• Shift the full project back to the General Government CIP?

TIF
Staff anticipates the reappraisal plans have additional impact on the TIF because 
there are limited opportunity for new construction. 
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Questions / 
Comments
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